

Belgian Society of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy

www.bsgie.org

President: Vice President: Secretary: Deputy Secretary: Treasurer: Councillors: D. Urbain
P. Deprez
P. van der Spek
X. De Koninck
V. Lamy
M. Buset
J. Arts
D. De Looze
I. Demedts

V. Gillard O. Le Moine E. Macken

Aalst, November 2007

Dear (candidate)member,

This letter is a kind invitation to pay your membership due for 2008.

The amount has not been changed: 65 euro(subscription to Endoscopy included), 25 euro (without subscription). Trainees will pay 40 euro but a letter of confirmation is necessary signed by their educator. Participation to the annual symposium is free for BSGIE members.

Payment is requested on account 001-3446516-85 of the BSGIE, reference: Membership due 2008: Name...Surname...Email....

We invite you to visit our website for more information (www.bsgie.org).

Each change of address or candidature for membership has to be transmitted to the secretary. Candidate members can already pay their dues for 2008 and will become full member following acceptance during the annual General Assembly.

Kind regards,

Pieter van der Spek Dienst Gastroenterologie Olv Ziekenhuis Moorselbaan 164 9300 Aalst

Email: vanspek@scarlet.be

Pieter.Van.Der.Spek@olvz-aalst.be

Vincent Lamy Service Gastro-enterologie CHU Charleroi 92 Bd. Paul Janson 6040 Charleroi

Email: vincent.lamy@euphonynet.be vincent.lamy@chu-charleroi.be

Treasurer

Secretary

Social Seat p/a Prof. P. Deprez Cliniques universitaires St-Luc Service de Gastro-Entérologie Avenue Hippocrate 10 1200 Bruxelles

Fortis Bank: 001-3446516-85